
A Special Thank you to our veterans this month for protecting
our freedom by serving our country. May God bless you and

your families.

November 3-9 is National Vocation Awareness Week

National Vocation Awareness Week, celebrated November 3-9, 2024, is
an annual week-long celebration of the Catholic Church in the United
States dedicated to promoting vocations to the priesthood, diaconate,
and consecrated life through prayer and education, and to renew our
prayers and support for those who are considering one of these
particular vocations. 

TO READ MORE ABOUT VOCATIONS IN OUR DIOCESE
CLICK HERE

https://www.catholicministriesappeal.org/post/national-vocation-awareness-week
https://www.catholicministriesappeal.org/post/national-vocation-awareness-week
https://www.drvc.org/donate/cma/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=7fed4993-947a-40fe-b042-d4eaebf9571c


You Help Make Vocations Possible!!!!



Ordained by Bishop Barres on June 8th, 2024 Father Dennis
Gannon, now serves the people of God at the Parish of Saints
Philip and James in St. James.

Father Gannon grew up as a parishioner of St. Aidan’s Parish in
Williston Park and is a graduate of Holy Child Academy,
Chaminade High School and St. John’s University.

Fr. Gannon started his path to the priesthood by going to the Holy
Hours at St. Ignatius in Hicksville, and at retreats at the Seminary
in Huntington.

At our Immaculate Conception Seminary in Huntington and at the
St. Joseph’s Seminary in Yonkers, the walls are filled with the
Ordination Class portraits of all the priests who have been formed
at these seminaries and who have served in our Diocese and you
have helped to make that possible.

With your continued prayers and support, we will have a rich
harvest of vocations to the priesthood on Long Island and the
universal Church.

HAPPENING IN THE DIOCESE
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